
Title VI Notice to the Public
It is the policy of the City of Le Claire to assure full compliance with Title VI of the Civil  Rights Act  of 1964. Related  statutes  and  regulations  provide that  no  person

shall  on the basis  of  race, color, national origin, gender, age or  disability  be excluded from  participation  in, be denied  the  benefits  of, or  be subjected  to 
discrimination  under any  program  or  activity  c o n d u c t e d   b y   t h e   C i t y .  Any  person who  believes that they  are being denied participation  in a  project, being 
denied  benefits  of  a  program, or  otherwise being d i s c r i minated against  because of race, color, national origin, gender,  age, or disability,  may contact the City

Administrator for the City of LeClaire at (563)-289-6004.

City of Leclaire, Iowa
Public Hearing

Monday, March 1, 2021 – 6:00 p.m.
Council Chambers
325 Wisconsin St

LeClaire, IA
Electronic Attendance Link

Notice is hereby given that the City Council of the City of LeClaire, Iowa will conduct a
Public Hearing on Monday, March 1, 2021, at 6:00 p.m. at City Hall, Council Chambers,
325 Wisconsin Street, LeClaire, Iowa, and virtually through the City’s website for the
purpose of receiving comments on the proposed 2021-2022 Street Lighting Program.
Members of the public may present comments in writing to cball@leclaireiowa.gov or to
City Hall, 325 Wisconsin St, LeClaire, IA 52753, appear in person to City Hall or online
during the meeting. Contact Chris Ball, City Administrator at 563-289-4242 with any
questions.

Christopher J. Ball
City Administrator
City of LeClaire, Iowa
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